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Vista Gold invites members of
the community to comment on
its draft Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) for the Mt Todd
Gold Project.

The project proposes to
re-establish, operate and
rehabilitate the Mt Todd Gold
Mine approximately 55km north-
west of Katherine and 250km
south of Darwin.

The draft EIS was prepared

by independent consultants

GHD Pty Ltd to support key
Commonwealth and Northern
Territory Government approvals
under the Commonwealth
Environment Protection and
Biodiversity Conservation Act

1999 and the Northern Territory
Environmental Assessment Act 1982.

Vista Gold welcomes the
opportunity to clarify
environmental aspects of the
project through this process and
we are looking forward to working
together with the Government
and the community to take this
project forward.

We are encouraged by the

www.mttodd.com.au

potential of the Mt Todd gold
project and have consulted

with a wide range of
representatives from community,
non-government groups and

key organisations since January
2011 to ensure that we have a
full appreciation of the range of
factors involved.

Community input is an
important part of the EIS as it
assists in identifying potential
environmental, social, transport,
cultural and economic impacts
associated with reopening and
operating the Mt Todd Gold Mine.

The draft EIS is available on the
NTEPA and Mt Todd websites and
will be on public display from

28 June until 12 August 2013.

Interested parties wishing
to comment on the draft EIS
are invited to make written
submissions on or before

12 August 2013.

For details on where to view the
draft EIS documents please visit
our website.

Brent Murdoch
General Manager



